
LEPC Meeting Minutes 
February 19, 2014 
 
The February 19, 2014 meeting of the Forest County Local Emergency Planning Committee was called to 
order at 1:30 p.m. by Chairman Ken Aubol. 
 
Members Present:  Teresa Erler, Ken Aubol, Don DeHart, Michael Childers, Chuck Sekel, Marcy McGeshick, 
Irene Keller, William Connors, Bill Anderson, Paul Millan, George Stamper 
 
George Stamper made a motion to approve agenda, seconded by Don DeHart. All aye, approved. 
 
Don DeHart made a motion to approve the minutes of the last LEPC meeting, seconded by George Stamper.  
All aye, approved. 
 
NEW BUSINESS:   
Tier II reporting– Teresa shared a list of entities that have provided Tier II reporting via the WHOPRS 
system with the group.  Discussion followed about a few businesses that may not be reporting that should be.  
Teresa will follow up.  
 

Regional Exercise – March 13th – Jill Krueger shared information about a regional virtual exercise 
that will be held on March 13th with various partners.  
 
Preparedness update – Jill Krueger shared with the group that her department is working on 
maintenance of their preparedness plans and developing shared plans with the Sokaogon Chippewa 
community. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 
HazMat Grant – Teresa gave a review on the contract with Oneida County for hazmat response and the 
equipment exchange process through WEM computer hazmat grant in place in lieu of a monetary payment.  
The 2013 grant assisted the Sheriff’s department with radio equipment and computer equipment for the 
Emergency Management office. 
 
Appointments – We currently are lacking in the Media, Hospital and EMS appointments on the LEPC. 

 
 
The next LEPC committee meeting was tentatively scheduled for Wednesday, August 20, 2014 at 1:30 pm. 
 
Don DeHart moved to adjourn the meeting at 2:05 p.m.  George Stamper seconded. Adjourned. 
Submitted by Teresa Erler, Secretary 


